
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

   

Notice is hereby given that the HOUSING FINANCE AUTHORITY OF COLLIER 

COUNTY will hold a public hearing and meeting on August 25, 2021, at 8:30 a.m. in the 

Conference Room, Suite 102, 5811 Pelican Bay Blvd., Naples, Florida 34108 to consider the 

following agenda: 

 
1. Call to Order 

2. Consideration of: 

A RESOLUTION OF THE AUTHORITY AUTHORIZING THE ISSUANCE BY THE 

AUTHORITY OF NOT EXCEEDING $36,200,000 IN AGGREGATE PRINCIPAL 

AMOUNT OF ITS MULTIFAMILY HOUSING REVENUE BONDS, Relating to the 

issuance by the Authority of its multi-family housing revenue bonds to be used to finance 

the acquisition and rehabilitation of the Brittany Bay I Apartments located at 14815 

Triangle Drive, Naples FL34119 

3. Consideration of: 

A RESOLUTION OF THE AUTHORITY AUTHORIZING THE ISSUANCE BY THE 

AUTHORITY OF NOT EXCEEDING $40,800,000 IN AGGREGATE PRINCIPAL 

AMOUNT OF ITS MULTIFAMILY HOUSING REVENUE BONDS, Relating to the 

issuance by the Authority of its multi-family housing revenue bonds to be used to finance 

the acquisition and rehabilitation of the Brittany Bay II Apartments located at 14925 

Lighthouse Road, Naples FL34119 

 
OPTIONS FOR MEETING PARTICIPATION: 
 

 In accordance with CDC and Florida Department of Health recommendations for social 

distancing, a limited number of people will be able to enter the meeting room at one time.  To 

promote social distancing during the COVID-19 pandemic, the public will have the opportunity to 

participate remotely, as well as in person, during this meeting through either (1) physical 

attendance, or, (2) calling in to a conference number that will be established for the meeting.  The 

call in number may be obtained from the executive director on Tuesday, August 24, 2021 between 

the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. at the address or phone number set forth below. 

 

All interested persons are invited to attend the meeting through the options set forth above and 

may submit questions or comments to the Authority’s executive director at don@dappalaw.com.  

Persons are advised that, if they decide to appeal any decision made at this hearing, they will need 

a record of the proceedings, and, for such purpose, they may need to ensure that a verbatim record 

of the proceedings is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the 

appeal is to be based.  Please contact Don Pickworth at 239.404.1475 with any questions or 

concerns. In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, persons needing a special 

accommodation to participate in this proceeding should contact Don Pickworth, Executive 

Director, at (239) 404-1475 no later than three (3) days prior to the hearing.  

 

Two or more members of the Board of County Commissioners may attend and participate at the 

meeting.  The subject matter of this meeting may be an item for discussion and action at a future 

Board of County Commissioners meeting. 
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